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THOMAS A. EDISON MIDDLE SCHOOL 

CENTRAL SIX 

75 William Street​ ​· ​ W​EST​ O​RANGE​, NJ ​· ​ 07052-2829​· ​ 973-669-5360 ​· ​F​AX​ 973-243-9802 
Website: ​www.westorange.k12.nj.us 

Xavier M. Fitzgerald, Principal 
 
January 18, 2017 
Dear Parent/Guardian(s):  
 
The Student Council of Edison Central Six would like to invite all Edison students to the “Winter 
Wonderland Dance”. It will be on February 3, from 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm in the Gymnasium. The 
admission fee is $5.00. Snacks will be sold for 50 cents and drinks will be provided.  
 
The school dances are a place where the students can enjoy themselves in a safe and secure 
environment. Teachers and administrators chaperone all the dances to ensure a safe and fun time 
for all.  ​Please note that any student on social or academic probation will not be allowed to 
attend. Students on academic probation will only be allowed to purchase tickets if they have 
been attending all after school tutorials​ .  
 
This letter is to request that you fill out the attached permission slip completely and have your 
child return the slip to his/her Advisory teacher as soon as possible. There are a limited amount of 
tickets being sold and once the limit is reached no other tickets can be purchased.  ​Any student 
who does not have a signed permission slip will not be allowed to attend the dance.  NO 
EXCEPTIONS! Also, no verbal, e-mail, or fax permission slips will be accepted. 
 
We will offer bus transportation and each route will be checked by an administrator before the 
bus is released. We ask that on the permission slip you indicate whether your child is walking 
home, being picked up, or taking a late bus ​(indicate the correct late bus number)​. As a 
reminder all students being picked up will remain in the gym. Parking is available at Colgate, the 
pool, or on the neighboring streets. Students will not be allowed to leave the gym to find their 
parents. Parents ​must​  come in to pick up their children at the rear door of the gym. If you fill out 
the permission slip correctly, we can ensure that at the end of the dance students are in their 
assigned areas for departure.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, you are welcome to call the Main Office at  
(973)669-5360.  
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Xavier M. Fitzgerald 
Principal 

http://www.westorange.k12.nj.us/
http://www.westorange.k12.nj.us/


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


